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Dear Clare and Debra,
 
On Wednesday, October 18, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a proposal to offer sections of English 2277 (an existing course with GE Cultures and
Ideas) in 100% distance learning format.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the request with one contingency and one comment:

Contingency: The distance learning syllabus contains two weeks 11.
Comment: The existing in-class syllabus (1) contains old location of SLDS in Pomerene Hall &
(2) does not include the appropriate GE goals and expected learning outcomes.

 
I will return the course request via curriculum.osu.edu to enable the department to address the
feedback above.
 
Should you have any questions about the Panel’s vote, please contact Richard Fletcher (cc’d here),
faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel, or me.

 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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